
Coronavirus Update September 2020 

Hello Everyone  

Another 3 months have passed and we are still in lockdown in one 

way or another taking care and staying safe whatever we are doing 

and wherever we go. We hope you are all keeping well and not 

getting too bored . We are not yet able to meet in our groups either 

at our open meetings or at the Drop–in which I know is sadly missed 

by us all. We were hoping that it would be possible to make our first 

full meeting our Christmas Buffet Lunch but as things are that will 

not be possible the next thing we may be able to aim for is the 

Annual General Meeting that takes place in April 2021.  We will of 

course let you know of any changes made either by  phone, email 

newsletter drop or website so keep checking.  I know our A.V’s are 

keeping in touch with you all, but please let us know if there is 

anything we can help you with in the meantime. 
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